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Re: Superintendent’s Board Report 

Final Allocation Changes for Federal Funds 

 Title I final allocation $249,232.00.  This is a decrease of $1,292.00 from 
anticipated allocation.  Title II final allocation is $56,649.00 which a decrease of 
$144.00.  The other amounts are the same as the numbers reported by Christine 
Ketterling in her September board report. 

 
  Legislative Meeting Update 

 Area legislators met with superintendents last week to discuss the upcoming 
legislative session.  The majority of the discussion centered on funding issues.  It 
appears that the bulk of the funds will go to cover the Career Ladder and efforts 
to restore operational funding to 2009 levels.  The challenge for us is that we are 
talking about funding at 2009 levels and we are approaching the 2016-17 school 
year.  Also, we are anticipating continued discussion about the ISAT by Smarter 
Balanced and federal testing requirements.   

 
 

  


